
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
      Classroom News 

Friday 18th September 2020 

We have really enjoyed the sunny weather this week 

as we have been able to spend lots of time exploring 

our outdoor learning area. We listened really well in 

our first P.E lesson with Miss Wilson and impressed 

her with our kicking and running skills. We have had 

a photo taken for the local newspaper and look 

forward to seeing the picture in print.   

COMPASSION 

Last year, as a school, we decided to sponsor a child 
through Compassion UK.  Compassion UK are a Christian 
charity who provide unique relationships between 
sponsors and their children and ultimately they change 
people's lives for good!  Compassion UK 
bring Love and Hope to children worldwide.   
 
Our sponsored child is called Hamza; he is 6 years old 
and lives in Tanzania. The money we send as a school 
will help to support Hamza and his family. 
 
This coming year we will be looking to raise the money to 
cover our monthly payment to Hamza.  As a class we will 
be holding an event in February, details will be provided 
nearer the time. I hope you are able to support us in this 

worthwhile cause.  Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

Wednesday 23rd September-  

Phonics Meeting in School Hall 

at 6pm. Please come along to 

this to learn about how we 

teach Phonics in school.  

 

JUMPERS 

Please make sure these are 

named as some have gone 

missing this week. If your child 

has come home with a jumper that 

does not belong to them please 

return this to school. Many thanks.  

Curriculum Award – Henry for listening really well in Worship and providing fabulous answers 

during discussion in class. 

Christian Value Certificate for Peace – Molly for being a calm and responsible class member 

who always sets a good example to others. 

WATER BOTTLES 

Please do not place these inside book bags as they can leak. Please only fill bottles with plain water.  

 

 

Please only come to school 

at 3.00 p.m to pick up your 

child from Reception to help 

with the flow of parents on 

the school path and ensure 

everyone’s safety.  

 


